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Immigration Partner Discusses New I-9 Form in Interview with
SHRM

News

11.01.23


In an interview with SHRM, Jang Hyuk Im discusses the modernization of the I-9 employment

verification process and reminds employers that they are now required to use the new I-9 form.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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